
P. Wright 
Deputy Chief of Police 
Patrol Division 

OPW/ar 

City of Dallas 
OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

Mr. C. F. Hansson 
To. Chief of Police 

February 4, 1958 

Subject; Missed Radio Call 

Attached you will find a special report from Patrolmen 
Tippit and G. H. Williams regarding a missed radio 

7111 on January 22, 1958. 

This is not an acceptable excuse, and I recommend the 
officers be verbally reprimanded for their failure to 
check out of service when leaving the squad car. 

The only reason you and l ore here is to assist the people of Dallas 
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